
The following Signing Ceremony was held on 6th July within the framework of “Grassroots and 

Human Security Grant Assistance Programme”  with participation of the First Deputy Governor, 

Mr. T. Aliyev at the office of Goygol Regional Executive Committee.  

The Project for Construction of Water Supply System in Two Villages of Goygol Region  

The project aims to construct a new water supply system in order to improve the access to drinkable 

water for the resident of two villages of Goygol region. The total amount of the Japanese Grant 

Assistance for the said project is USD 103,083.  

 

 

  

From Left: Ambassador, First Deputy Governor, Mr. 

Aliyev, Executive Director of Entrepreneurship 

Development Foundation, Dr. Bagirov  

Uchbulag village of Goygol Region Public tap-stand cannot supply enough water 

Speech by Ambassador Mr. Takahashi 


